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   Contract capacity not to exceed $10 million over 5 years 

     Corps of Engineers awards ID/IQ contract for general    
     engineering, design services to Cambridge company 

 

CONCORD, Mass. – The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, New England District recently issued an 
Architect-Engineer (A-E) General Engineering and Design Services Indefinite Delivery/Indefinite 
Quantity (ID/IQ) contract with a contract capacity not to exceed $10 million over five years to a 
Cambridge, Mass., company.  
 
The contract is to provide labor, materials and equipment to support A-E services at various 
locations in the Corps’ North Atlantic region, with work primarily to be performed within the 
boundaries of the New England District mission areas.  
 
The contract is for a base period not to exceed one year and four, one-year option periods with a 
total contract capacity not to exceed $10 million over the five years.   
 
The contract was awarded to Kleinfelder Northeast, Inc. of Cambridge, Mass., on Dec. 18, 2012. 

 
For more information about Corps of Engineers’ New England District contract solicitations for work, 
bid results or contract awards visit the website at: 
http://www.nae.usace.army.mil/Business/Contracting/. 
 
For general information about the Corps’ New England District projects and activities visit the 
website at: http://www.nae.usace.army.mil. 
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